UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
National Marine Fisheries Service

P.O. Box 21668

Juneau, Alaska 99802-1668

July 11, 2008

Michael H. Gilbert
District Counsel

Alaska District
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Re:  POA-2007-1492-4
P.O. Box 6898 Zimovia Straits

Elmendorf AFB, Alaska 99506

Dear Mr. Gilbert:

The National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS), under the Freedom of Information Act, requests
a copy of the July 9, 2008, Denial Decision Document for an application by Mr. Robin Taylor
(Zimovia Straits POA-2007-1492-4). Please mail the document to NMFS, Habitat Conservation
Division, P.O. Box 21668, Juneau, AK 99802.

Please contact Cindy Hartmann at 907-586-7585 if you have any questions or for further
coordination. Thank you for your attention to our request.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Mecum
Acting Administrator, Alaska Region
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